
Glassonby Parish Council Meeting 26th July May  7.30pm Gamblesby Village
Hall – Minutes 

Present : Mrs H Teasdale, Mr A Relph, Mr R Hodgson, Mr R Morton, Mr G Morton, Mr R Henry, 
Mrs M Robinson, Dr Hanley. Mrs P Chappelhow (clerk) No members of public   

Apologies – Mr S Hodgson Mr D Jackson

Approve minutes from last meeting – Approved by Mr R Hodgson, seconded by Mr A Relph

Declaration of interest - None

Clerk Report – Trees around the bus shelter in Gamblesby have been cut down by the clerk, The 
new piece of wood for the railing in Gamblesby has been received just to fit. Letter of thanks had 
been received from Addingham Church, The First Responders and The Fell runner. A parishioner 
has asked if the parish council could arrange a first aid / defib refresher. All parish councillors in 
favour the Clerk to sort with the first responders. 

Planning - 23/0251 – Hollies Farm – Replace glazed roof and lean to extension – Approved WAFC
                23/0253 – Hall Cottage Glassonby – Amendments to access statement – Approved WAFC

Highways – Currently there is lots of patching going on the parish. One note to highways would be 
that the parish would like to be notified of any road closures in future. Glassonby down dale raven 
they have tarmaced over two grates – Mrs M Robinson to sort. Drain adjacent to pollen had been 
repaired but not to a good standard. Finger post sign is still missing at Maughanby School. Mr R 
Hodgson is having no luck with the dead pine trees down dale raven, he will keep trying. 

Untaxed and uninsured Vehicles parked On Village Greens – A parish councillor to speak to the 
two households. 

Reports from Councillors – Dr Hanley reported on the WAF areas new frame work based on the 
three E’s . Equity, Environment and Economy. In the near future WAF are pushing for a reduced 
speed limit of 20mph in villages for any villages who want them. Mr R Robinson reported that she 
is on the Childrens and young childrens scrutiny group and is trying to get youth clubs up and 
running again. 

Next meeting 4th October.  

 


